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Save the Date:

February 17 - Enrollment info session, grades K-5 @ 6:30pm
February 21 - President's Day - No School

February 22 - Teachers Workshop - No School

February 24 - Enroliment Info Session, grades 6-8 @ 6:30pm
February 28 - Spring Pictures - Out of Uniform Day
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Dear Families,

Happy Friday! I'd like to thank you all for a warm reception this week.
| had the opportunity to visit every classroom this week, have lunch
with students, chat with teachers, and even complete a formal
teacher observation! | look forward to continually working with
teachers, staff, parents, and students to provide a successful and fun
learning environment for every child.

Many of you have already taken the time to come in to meet with me
one-on-one, which | greatly appreciate and have enjoyed. In
particular, it is very clear to me that we are all interested in solving
problems, rather than allowing them to fester, and that one way to
do this is through open, direct communication with the source. Let us
not allow our differences in opinion to hinder growth at Paideia. Let
me say it again. Let us not allow our differences in opinion to hinder
growth at Paideia. While there is no doubt that Paideia is a good
school, there is much work to be done to reach a level of excellence
that can be envied by all. If we focus on what is important- student
learning- and work together to support this, we will become the envy
of schools across the state. | am proud to be the director at Paideia
and will stand firm in keeping our focus on this goal.

Contacts

Paideia Academy

Website
www.paideiaacademy.org

PIE Committee
pie@paideiaacademy.org

Schoolview Questions
mnufer@paideiaacademy.org

Lunch Menus
www.gaygams.com

Uniforms
www.donaldsuniforms.com

Attendance
swatkins@paideiaacademy.org







hear about facilities expansion. There is a Facilities Expansion Committee meeting on
Wednesday, February 16 at 6:30 (not Feb 23 as previously reported). There will also
be an informational session once the committee gets closer to making a
recommendation to the Board.

The PIE Committee is taking applications for the following positions for the 2011-2012
school year: Co-Chair, Kindergarten, 4th Grade, 5th Grade and 7th Grade. Please
submit your nomination form in paper to the office or via e-mail to
PIE@paideiaacademy.org by March 4, 2011. If you have questions regarding these
positions please feel free to contact your current PIE Representative or Ginie Klopp,
Committee Chair at PIE@paideiaacademy.org.

Movie Night Tonight! @ 6:30

Feature flim:
How to Train Your Dragon

Sounds like Friday will be the perfect night to cuddle up with the family and watch a
movie! Why not do this at school with other friends? How to Train Your Dragon will be
shown in the Gym. Doors (west entrance only) open at 6:00 pm and the movie will begin at
6:30 pm. Concessions will be available, we do ask that you not bring outside food or
beverages. The large commons will be available for grown-up conversation. Bring a non-
perishable food item and enter your name for a chance to win one of two prizes!
We hope to see you there!

Generation Green
Resuseable lunch bags for sale at the office

$ 8 (exact change please)
It has been estimated that on average a school age

waste each school year!
Plastic baggies take over 500 years to decompose.

A box of bags costs $2.50 on average if a child uses 3 a day. That
comes to about $40.00 a year that you are throwing out!
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